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Mai Vang

From: Lily Perkel <laperkel88@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 11:00 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS at Snelling and University

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This building, in its current state, is unsafe, unsightly, and unfit for our neighborhood.  
 
Please demolish it and allow us to.improve the neighborhood.  

 You don't often get email from laperkel88@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


